
Years ago, a motor vehicle accident in Calgary left me with long term neck and back pain. 
Although I was able to return to running my business, a few months after the accident, it was not 
as profitable, because I could not do as much work as I did before the accident. 
 
Fortunately, I retained Calgary injury lawyers Hanson Associates to help me. Mr. Miller there was 
able to get me at a settlement of more than $250,000.00. He handed all aspects of my case, and 
made vigorous and persuasive argument at mediation, which led to this good outcome. 
 
Being injured and having less money than before the accident, I was grateful that Hanson 
Associates  were injury lawyers who paid all of the costs of the lawsuit as we went, and waited till 
conclusion to be reimbursed by the insurer for the person who caused the collision. 
 


